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30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 29, 2023 

 

Weekend Mass Schedule at Holy Savior                                  Week Day Mass Schedule 

 Saturday 5:00 p.m.                                                                                                     Tuesday and Thursday 5:30 p.m. 
 Sunday 10:30 a.m.                                                                                                           Wednesday – All Saints’ Day  

       Friday 8:30 a.m. 
                                                             
   Wednesday & Friday .  Raymond: Sunday 8:00 a.m.   Sacrament of Penance: Saturday 4:30 – 4:45 p.m. 

                                                                                                                                      
PASTORS REFLECTION: On this last weekend of October, we get ready to commemorate the month of 
remembrance in November, in which we start the month with All Saints Day on November 1 and All Souls Day on 
November 2. In a special way this month of November, we pray for all of our family members, parishioners, and loved 
ones who have entered eternal life. As Jesus calls us to love God and love our neighbor in our Gospel this weekend, 
we hear in the reading from the book of Exodus of how God ask us to practice justice and mercy with the stranger, 
the widow, and the orphan, those who were considered the most vulnerable in society in the ancient world. As 
Respect Life Month comes to a close, we are called to reflect upon how we treat the most vulnerable in society. Often 
times, if we do not do an act of mercy, mercy will not be shown to that vulnerable person. We are the hands of the 
Lord when we reach out to our neighbor in mercy. We need to be cognizant of this in our ministry as a parish and as 
individuals. Have a blessed week everyone - Father Lincoln. 
 
RCIA will meet Tuesday, November 5 at 6:00 p.m. in the RE building and is for anyone wishing to learn more about 
the Catholic Faith. Please contact Chris Halliwell or the church office for more information.  
 
ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION meets Sundays at 9 a.m. in McGing Hall. There will be no adult ed November 17 – 
December 2. ADVENT STUDY - It is not possible to celebrate the birth of Jesus in a single day. The church gives us 
a season - from Christmas Eve to the feast of the Baptism of the Lord - to reflect with wonder on what God has done 
and is doing in our world. The Adult Religious Education class will begin a short two week seasonal study - 
”Christmas, Season of Wonder and Hope”. We will meditate on three New Testament passages that invite us to move 
through wonder to hope. Classes will be Sunday December 10 and 17. Workbooks will be provided. Hope to see you 
there. 

All Saints’ Day Mass: 8:30 a.m. or 6:00 p.m. at Holy Savior or Noon at Immaculate Conception 
Thanksgiving Day Mass:  9 a.m. at Holy Savior 
Parish Penance Service: December 6 at 6 p.m. 

 
NOVENA OF MASSES will be offered for our deceased loved ones during the month of November.  The book of 
Remembrance and envelopes are available in the vestibule to write down names.  Envelopes can be returned in the 
collection basket or mailed to the parish office. 

 
HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL A huge thank you to the parents, the youth, Tammy Threadgill, the Knights and the 
ENTIRE Parish for making the Halloween Carnival such a wonderful evening!  
 
TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE supporting the CHS Life Skills Program raised $1,120. The money will be delivered to CHS 
in the next week or so. Thank you for your support of this program. As usual, the parishioners of Holy Savior have 
gone above and beyond what was expected! 
 
FIRST FRIDAY MASS and devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus is this Friday, November 3 at 8:30 a.m. followed by 
breakfast in McGing Hall.  Parishioners are invited to bring their favorite breakfast dish to share. 
 
YOUTH NIGHT for all youth in grades 7 – 12 is Sunday, November 5 from 5 – 6:30. Dinner will be served.  
 
ADORATION and Benediction will be Wednesday, November 8 from 6-7 p.m. followed by pizza in McGing Hall. 
Reconciliation will also be available.  
 
WELCOME LUNCHEON for new parishioners is Sunday, November 12 after the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  We want to 
welcome and recognize newcomers to our parish in the past year.  We also invite those who have not yet registered 
and our college students.  Signup sheets are located in the vestibule or contact the parish office by Wednesday, 
November 8th. 
  
ALTAR SERVER TRAINING Holy Savior Parish is seeking young (and older!) volunteers to serve during Masses. 
The Liturgical Committee has noted the need for additional servers as the roles of the servers will soon be expanded 
to pre-Covid levels. Therefore, additional training will be offered.  

Who is eligible to serve? Anyone who has received the Eucharist and is currently in 3rd grade or 
higher. Adults and parents of eligible servers are also welcome to serve. 
Training Dates are Sunday, November 12 and 19 at 3 p.m. All servers regardless of experience 
level should attend one of the training sessions (although we encourage new or inexperienced 
servers to attend both).Contact Chris Halliwell if you have any questions. (601) 757-9910 
challiwell62@gmail.com 
  

SECOND COLLECTION to support Diocesan Missions is next weekend – November 4-5. The Diocese of Jackson 
has 17 missions – church communities which are not financially self-sustaining. This collection stays in the diocese 
and helps those Catholic communities continue to serve, celebrate and grow. Envelopes are in the vestibule. 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS parishioners wishing to put flowers at the Altar in memory of a loved one should contact Sharon 
Hopkins at 601-668-7216 or skhop48@bellsouth.net 
 
CONSECRATION TO JESUS THROUGH MARY Adults desiring to grow in their relationship with Jesus and Mary are 
invited to join us in our Consecration to Jesus through Mary.  Meetings Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. at Holy Savior in 
McGing Hall Nov 2 through Dec 7 OR at St. Jude in the Mary room from 1-3 p.m. starting on Oct 31. We will follow 
the book The Fruit of Her Womb by Fr. Boniface Hicks, O.S.B. (available free on line at Fatherboniface.org, Marian 
Consecrations) Meetings will consist of Prayer and Praise, small group sharing and the rosary. Join us on this 
spiritual journey sponsored by the Marian Servants of Jesus the Lamb of God. Contact Pat Mahaffey (Holy Savior-
evenings) 601-955-0755 or Maureen Roberts (St. Jude-afternoons) 601-278-0423.  

 
 
 
 

OCTOBER 22nd COLLECTION – TOTAL: $5,177   REGULAR: $2,956   
LOOSE: $702  BUILDING FUND: $670   Seminarian Education: $60   

World Mission Sunday $789 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

 

GIVE ONLINE by scanning the QR code 
or going to giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holysavior 

 
HOLY SAVIOR CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Old Vicksburg Rd. at 714 Lindale Street      
P.O. Box 85 

 Clinton, MS 39060 
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